
Supporting you with Distance Learning 
and your Wider EdTech Strategy

The project has 2 main aims:
1.	 Help support schools with any aspect of their distance learning strategies  

during the Covid-19 outbreak

2.	 Support schools over the longer term with their use of EdTech to enhance  
teaching and learning

At Skipton Girls’ High School we have had a 1-1 laptop scheme in place for over 
10 years and have developed a huge range of skills and experiences we are 
keen to share with other schools. Our support is tailored to your individual needs, 
independent and provided by educators who understand the school context.

Skipton Girls’ High School is proud to have been selected as an 
EdTech Demonstrator School. This is a Department for Education 
project supporting schools with EdTech at no cost.

Here are some of the ways we could support you through 
Covid-19 and beyond:
•	 Leading on a teaching and learning 

strategy involving EdTech

•	 Recorded or live training sessions 
to meet your specific needs on 
effective distance learning strategies

•	 Training in the use of software 
packages to help with distance 
learning such as Microsoft Teams or 
Microsoft OneNote

•	 Advice and support on engaging 
learners online

•	 How to reach students who don’t 
have easy access to digital devices

•	 Selecting the right digital platforms 
for you

•	 Creating and managing an efficient 
IT infrastructure

•	 Support for colleagues needing to 
improve their IT skills

•	 Bespoke course content creation 
tailored for your students to help 
them with their distance learning

•	 Assisting with the use of ICT for 
more effective staff collaboration, 
sharing and development

CONTACT US

Contact James Hoyle our EdTech 
Lead to discuss your individual 

needs and requirements

edtechdemo@sghs.org.uk 

www.sghs.org.uk

mailto:edtechdemo%40sghs.org.uk%20?subject=
http://www.sghs.org.uk/our-school/edtech-demonstrator-programme/

